

ए. चक्रबर्ती

वैज्ञानिक एच तथा प्रमुख, मा. सं. वि. समूह

A. Chakraborty

Scientist-H and Head,

Human Resource Development Group (HRDG)



वैज्ञानिक तथा औद्योगिक अनुसंधान परिषद

मानव संसाधन विकास समूह सी.एस.आई.आर. कॉम्पलेक्स, लाईब्रेरी एवेन्यू, पूसा, नई दिल्ली-110012

QUNCIL OF SCIENTIFIC & INDUSTRIAL RESEARCH

Human Resource Development Group CSIR Complex, Library Avenue Pusa, New Delhi-110012

> CSIRHRD/SSB-2021/VC/(274) 06 January 2021

SPEED POST

Sub: Nominations are invited for Shanti Swarup Bhatnagar (SSB) Prize for Science and Technology 2021.

Dear Prof Kumar,

As you are aware, the Council of Scientific & Industrial Research (CSIR) instituted the prestigious 'Shanti Swarup Bhatnagar (SSB) Prize for Science and Technology' in the year 1957, in commemoration of its founder Director, the late Dr (Sir) Shanti Swarup Bhatnagar. The SSB Prizes are awarded annually for significant contributions made in various disciplines of science and technology. Each awardee is given a citation, a cash prize of Rs. 5,00,000/- (Rupees five lakh), and a plaque at a formal function, usually presided over by Hon'ble Prime Minister of India, who is the President, CSIR.

Nominations are hereby invited for SSB Prizes for the year 2021 from the Vice Chancellors of Indian Universities/ Directors of National Laboratories/Institutes/ Bhatnagar Awardees and others. Scientists who are not more than 45 years of age (as on 31.12.2020) are eligible for the award. The person(s), nominated for the SSB Prize, should have made significant research contributions through work done primarily in India during the past five years. Kindly ensure that the nominated scientist fulfils all requisite qualifications, criteria and deserve consideration.

The details of the award and the prescribed pro-forma for nomination may be downloaded from the website www.csirhrdg.res.in

I shall be grateful if you kindly make the nomination papers available to us as per prescribed pro-forma via email at ssb@csirhrdg.res.in on or before 31st March 2021.

Your kind co-operation in this regard would be highly appreciated.

With warm regards,

Prof G Hemantha Kumar

Vice Chancellor

University of Mysore

Crawford Hall, Mysore 570 005

Yours sincerely,

[A. Chakraborty]

Tel.: 011-25848632, 25841585, Fax: 011-25840887

Website: http://csirhrdg.res.in, E-mail: headhrdg@csirhrdg.res.in